
 

Great Bookham School Newsletter 

Welcome to Issue 17 - 19th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcoming children into school this week has been a real highlight for me. The arrival of the bitter 

cold and frost has brought the most wonderful array of colourful winter hats and accessories! Our 

school site, which was covered in sparkling frost, looked beautiful and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed going on winter walks around the site. The timing of this cold snap could not have worked 

better for Year 4 as they completed a science investigation entitled, 'The Snowman' in which they had 

to make predictions and test what conditions would make their snowmen (frozen figures) melt 

quickest. 

This week we shared with one of our governors, Thea Phillips, our Art curriculum and showcased the 

subject in action. It was wonderful to see the progression of skills and teaching across the entire 

school and to see children engaged and enthused by such an important part of our curriculum. Take a 

look at the photos below to get a flavour of what our children experience in Art at Great Bookham 

School.  

The best part of my job is being with the children so I do try as much as possible to be out and about 

in classrooms with them. As I have walked the school this week, I have been very impressed with the 

quality of writing across the entire school. Our children in Reception have made phenomenal progress 

with their writing and this has been displayed proudly in the corridor for everyone to see, Year 3 were 

busy publishing their writing based on the legend Theseus and the Minotaur, and I read the most 

wonderful persuasive letter written by Isla in Year 6 pretending to be The Iron Man from Ted Hughes' 

novel.  

The renovation of the fencing around our Forest School and pond area is nearly finished and it looks 

fabulous! Mr Randall, Mrs Morriss and I are looking forward to planning how we are going to utilise 

this wonderful space to allow all children to experience outdoor learning here at Great Bookham 

School.   

I had the pleasure of spending the day in our Pre-school this week and I was so impressed with how 

well our new joiners have settled. The children are making strong relationships with the adults and 

other children in the setting and are enjoying exploring their new environment.  

Year 2 and Year 5 had a visit from Surrey Fire & Rescue Service this week where they were taught 

what to do when faced with an emergency situation. The children have learnt the line "get out, stay 

out" and how to call 999 if required. It was a really valuable session: the children have realised the 



importance of being able to signpost emergency services using important landmarks in their local 

area and knowing their home address. 

Miss J. Allen 

Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Upcoming Key Dates 

Friday 26th January - Y3, Y4 and Y5 trip to Natural History Museum 

Friday 2nd February - Foxes class assembly 

Monday 5th - Friday 9th February - Children's Mental Health Week 

Monday 5th February - Dress as an animal for the day 

Wednesday 7th February - Y6 trip to Sky Studios 

Friday 9th February - Chinese New Year celebrations - non uniform day, dress in red/gold/yellow 

 

Headteacher Award 

Isla in Year 6 proudly shared her persuasive letter pretending to be The Iron Man from Ted Hughes' 

novel. 



Marley, Ellie and Harrison in Year 2 were excited to share their writing all about their visit from the 

Surrey Fire Service. They demonstrated excellent understanding this important emergency service 

and worked hard on their writing.  

 



 

 



 

 

Online Safety 

Parent Online Safety Workshop 



  

Parents and carers play a crucial role ensuring the online safety of their children. We are fortunate to 

be able to invite you to join a relaxed but informative session for parents and carers, hosted by 

parenting expert Sue Atkins and our IT support providers Eduthing on Thursday 6th February at 7pm 

via Zoom.  

 

The webinar will cover the following topics:  

PROACTIVE PARENTING STRATEGIES: Uncover effective strategies to proactively manage your child’s 

online presence, promoting a secure and positive digital environment.  

AGE-TAILORED GUIDANCE: Discover age-specific tips to navigate the digital landscape at every stage 

of your child’s development.  

PRACTICAL TOOLS AND TECHNIQUES: Equip yourself with practical tools and techniques to 

implement parental controls, monitor online activities, and cultivate responsible digital habits.  

INTERACTIVE Q&A SESSION: Have burning questions? Get them answered live. Engage in a dynamic 

Q&A session tailored to address your specific concerns.  

BUILDING DIGITAL RESILIENCE: Learn how to foster resilience in your children, empowering them to 

face the online world confidently and make informed choices. 

  

Please see the attached flyer which provides more information on the workshop and the QR code to 

sign up. Please sign up using this link. 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMvdOuorzouHdeTkX5NMfzmrpqC-DsCRLQo#/registration


Family Voice Surrey 

Family Voice Surrey is an organisation working with parents/carers of children and young people with 

SEND, acting as the official parent/carer forum for Surrey. They predominantly work through social 

media, advertising useful webinars and charities where parents can go for additional help with their 

day to day lives. They also carry out regular surveys with parents/carers, to provide feedback for 

Surrey County Council, regarding elements of provision such as SEN Case Worker communication and 

transport.  

   

In addition, they run regular social events to lessen the isolation that some parents/carers feel 

throughout their child's time in school.  These events take place throughout the Mole Valley area, at 

least once a month and all are welcome to attend.  Please see the attached poster for details. 

 

Stars of the week 

Our stars of the week are: 

 

Ladybirds                                         Amelia 

Bumblebees                                Luca 

Dragonflies                                 Toby 



Foxes                                             Leo 

Squirrels                                      Sophie 

Hedgehogs                                   Isobel 

Rabbits                                         Zaki 

Eagles                                           Noah J 

Hawks                                           William P 

Falcons                                         Freddy A 

Kestrels                                        Isla 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Foxes for winning the attendance certificate this week!  

MAC the attendance bear will live in Foxes classroom for the next week.  

 


